
 

 

 

15th December 2017 

Reminder: Key Stage 2 Carol Service Invitation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

Our Key Stage 2 staff and pupils would like to invite you to join us for our annual carol service.   
 
Our Christmas celebration will be held in the Newtownabbey Methodist Mission on Tuesday 
19th December 2017 at 10:00am.  All our families are very welcome to come along. We hope 
our Christmas service will bring all our children together to celebrate the Christmas story in a 
fun and engaging way.  
 
Please be aware on Tuesday 19th December there is a P.T.A. disco for K.S.2 pupils in the 
afternoon.  Children must wear their uniforms for the carol service.  They can bring along casual 
clothes that they can change into when they get back to school prior to the disco.   

At the end of the service there will be a collection for parents who wish to support the 
Newtownabbey Mission Christmas Appeal.     

Many thanks for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at our Christmas 
celebration service. 

Key Stage 2 Staff 
 
 
 


